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Hi

I'd like to lodge an objection to the potential change of planning in order to allow
additional night time flights from Dublin Airport.

I think it's a bit cheeky obtaining planning based on certain criteria and then once the
runway is built but before it's even used, that plans are already being looked at to change
the planning that was provided.

At least give it a while of using it within the obtained planning requirements and then if
necessary after a certain amount of time change is needed, apply for it then.

At least it gives everyone a chance to deal with the initial changes due to new runway and
get used to that first of all, before jumping in feet first with further changes.

Thanks,
Brian





